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10B4 1ST READING ADOPT POLICY 9803 BANNERS AND FLAGS 

*************************************************************** 

On July 1, 2025, the section of Idaho Code governing the display of flags and banners in public 
schools took effect, generating significant attention statewide. The proposed policy presented 
here is based on the model policy developed by the Idaho School Boards Association (ISBA). 
One key addition to the ISBA’s version is the inclusion of a final paragraph that references Policy 
2314 – Learning Materials Review, which outlines the process for patrons, parents, or students 
to request the removal of a flag or banner. 

 


